
08/07/2020 

MR Domenico Ferragina 
64A EDGECLIFFE ESP ESP 
SEAFORTH NSW 2092 
paolaf@bluepc.com.au 

RE: DA2019/1447 - 27 Alan Avenue SEAFORTH NSW 2092

Our home shares the back boundary with 27 Alan Avenue. Our main objection with this 
development is that the 2 pool filter boxes will be on our back boundary. My wife and I spend 
most of our day in our back garden and we don't think it's fair that we will have the continuous 
noise from both filters.
Our home was built close to the back boundary and so the noise will also be heard from 
indoors. Mr Phillip Lane visited our home today, which provided him with a clear understanding 
of our concerns. We indicated an alternative location for the pool filter boxes which is more 
considerate.
Regards, Don Ferragina 

Sent: 8/07/2020 2:56:03 PM
Subject: Online Submission


